
 

 

Job Opportunities - Internships at FFWPU-USA HQ 
 
Susan Bouachri 
May 25, 2016 
 

Dear Family, 

 

Intern with the Blessed Family Ministry - the BFM has 2 openings for summer interns, full-time or 

part-time. 

 

This internship is a 3 month program giving aspiring social service workers and/or counselors the 

opportunity to gain experience in a social service environment serving a broad demographic on a national 

and international scale. Participants who complete the program will gain experience in social research, 

data collection and management, communications, service delivery, premarital education, marriage 

enrichment, parenting and family resources, and support for event planning. Interns will receive a weekly 

stipend to cover expenses. 

 

In addition to interns, the BFM seeks a Family Care Ministries Manager - This is a full time position, 

year-round position. The Family Care Ministries Manager is responsible for development, 

implementation, and administration of various family care ministries of the BFM. A well-qualified 

candidate will be prepared to temporarily step into the role of BFM  Director in the absence of the 

Director. This position requires a college degree with a minimum of 5 years volunteer or paid ministry 

experience. 

 

Intern with the Accounting Team - the Accounting office at FFWPU HQ is seeking 2 summer interns 

with opportunities to move into full or part time employment. 

 

This internship is an opportunity to practice Accounting Principles in a business setting. Gain experience 

in a variety of tasks as an introduction to full-charge bookkeeping. These internships are paid, and offer 

the chance for continued part time employment beyond summer.  The Accounting Office also has 

openings for a full-time, Full Charge Bookkeeper. A degree in accounting or finance related field is 

required for this role. 

 

If you are interested in any of these opportunities you may contact Susan Bouachri at hr@ unification.org. 

 

Or contact Jessica Sattinger of the Blessed Family Ministry directly at jsattinger@ unification.org. 

 

Or, contact Chohei Shimizu, Controller at FFQPU HQ at cshimizu@ unification.org. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Susan 

 

 


